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Bulletin Announcements for November 5, 2017 

 

REMEMBER TO TURN CLOCKS BACK 1 HOUR SATURDAY NIGHT. 
 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 

Nov.  5 –  Communion Sunday. 

Nov. 21 -  First Deaf Inc. Board meeting at the church – 6:30 pm.  

Nov. 26 – Fellowship meal at noon.  Bring hot and cold dishes of food to share. 

Dec.   3 – Annual First Deaf Inc. business meeting.  (time to be announced) 

Dec. 10 – Christmas Breakfast and Program  (combined with First Deaf). 

Dec. 10 – Community Night.  No meal.  Christmas caroling. 
 

Sunday, November 5     Sunday, November 12 

Message Randy Keener      Debra Newell 

Greeters Chris and Rose Kennel  John and Mim Buckwalter 
 

 

~Please note that the fellowship meal that would normally be scheduled for the 2
nd

 Sunday in November has been moved to 

the 4
th

 Sunday, November 26.  This will also serve as celebration for baptisms that morning. 

 

~Encouragement Link for Oct. 29-Nov. 11. Thanks you for blessing our college students during this time. 

     Joshua Boyer – Mim Wert  Allison Kachel – Sophia Zook           Leslie Wang – Karen/Abe Diffenbach 

     Micah Boyer – Cindy Witmer         Jansen Kachel – Mim/John Buckwalter 

     Cory Eavenson – Mary/Paul Zehr      Madeline Mast – Lisa/Craig Kachel  

     Johanna Hoffer – Vanessa/Dan Boyer  Maria Swartley – Rose/Chris Kennel 

 

~An email went out to the congregation on Tuesday, October 24, entitled, “Ways to Help Hurricane Victims.”  It outlined 

how you can contribute to the needs of families from Puerto Rico who have relocated to Lancaster.  Information is also 

posted in the East hallway, along with a list and collection box. 

 

~ The CVCCS News Letter for November/December is posted on bulletin boards in the East and West hallways.  The 

Food Bank donation box is in the East hallway.  ~HEALTHY FOOD ITEMS to consider when shopping for CVCCS 

include:  canned tuna, canned chicken, canned fruit in 100% juice, canned low-sodium vegetables, brown rice, whole grain 

pasta, canned low-sodium beans, dried beans, non-hydrogenated nut butter, and low-sodium soup. 

 

~Copies of Missionary Messenger, a publication of Eastern Mennonite Missions, are available by the library desk for “take 

out and return.”  Be encouraged as you read the inspiring stories of what God is doing through the lives of EMM workers in 

various countries around the world. 

 

~Connections for women (and men) every Tues. morn. from 9:00–11:00 at Mellinger Mennonite Church fellowship hall.   

At the next Connections (Nov. 7) Marie Monville will address the topic “Listening through Scripture.”  We all want God to 

lead us, but sometimes it feels hard to hear him.  Ever wish you could see it on a billboard?  In your fast-pace world, how do 

you come to a place where you can be still and know?  Jeremiah 33:3 “Call to me and I will answer you, and I will tell you 

great and mighty things, which you do not know.” 

 

~November 17 is the annual Extraordinary Give event.  There are MANY worthy organizations asking for your contribu- 

tions.  Give this your prayerful consideration as you decide whom you should support in this giving event.  Give generously. 

 

~Historical Society Events 

• Pennsylvania German Folk Art Sale Opening—Come to the Lancaster Mennonite Historical Society for the 

opening of their annual sale of handcrafted goods. Meet the artists, listen to live music, and enjoy light refreshments 

while perusing traditional art. Freshly baked pies will also be available for purchase. The reception takes places from 

6 to 8:30 p.m. on Friday, November 17 at the Society, 2215 Millstream Rd., Lancaster, Pa 

 

• Christmas Candlelight Tours—Experience the holiday season at the 1719 Herr House & Museum this fall. 

Candlelight Tours run from 6 to 8 p.m. on December 7 and 8 (Thursday and Friday), and from 5 to 8:30 on 

December 9 (Saturday). This year the tour explores the role of the role of weaving in early communities, both 

Native and immigrant. For registration, and to learn more go to hansherr.org, or call (717) 464-4438. 


